
  

 

Friday 16 May 2025 

 
 
 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Thursday 1 May 
2025. I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
1. The number of pregnant patients who identified as transgender (i.e. trans 
men, non-binary, gender diverse) who received care for labour and delivery 
with the obstetrics and gynaecology department at each hospital under your 
trust. Please provide this information broken down for each hospital, and the 
numbers from over the last three years, from January to December in 2022, 
2023, and 2024. 
 
Please provide this information in an Excel format. 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide data on this, we are unable to identify from 
E-care any service users that meet the criteria and therefore we cannot track 
whether there have been any complaints made. 
 
2. Any complaints received by each hospital under your trust, from a pregnant, 
transgender patient who received treatment from the obstetrics and 
gynaecology department, from the last three years (Jan-December 2022, 2023, 
and 2024). 
 
Please disclose the nature and content of these complaints and provide them 
in a Word document format. 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide data on this, we are unable to identify from 
E-care any service users that meet the criteria and therefore we cannot track 
whether there have been any complaints made. 
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please 
address your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS 
Foundation Trust, Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after 
exhausting our internal process, you are still unhappy with the information received, 
you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water 
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the 
address above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 



  

 

 
Freedom of Information Team Lead 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 

 
Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 

‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


